
 

 

 

 

Dear K-2 Families, 

Welcome to March is Reading Month!  It is our goal to have every child read at least 
120 minutes per week.  Of course, more is always better!  Use the slips below to track 
your daily reading minutes.  Cut off the slip and have your child return it on Fridays.  
Students who meet their weekly goal will earn a sticker for their classroom bulletin 
board and also be entered into a classroom drawing for lunch with the principal. 

March 3 – March 9  Name:   

Fri. ___  Sat. ____ Sun. ___  Mon. ___  Tue. ___   

Wed. ___  Thurs. ___ 

Total:_____     Parent signature: ____________________ 

March 10 - March 16  Name:   

Fri. ___  Sat. ____ Sun. ___  Mon. ___  Tue. ___   

Wed. ___  Thurs. ___ 

Total:_____   Parent signature: ________________________ 

March 17 — March 23 Name:   

Fri. ___  Sat. ____ Sun. ___  Mon. ___  Tue. ___   

Wed. ___  Thurs. ___ 

Total:_____   Parent signature: ________________________ 

March 24 — March 30 Name:   

Fri. ___  Sat. ____ Sun. ___  Mon. ___   

Tue. ___  Wed. ___  Thurs. _____ 

Total:_____   Parent signature: ________________________ 

readiNG is our Superpower! 


